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Hello, I would like to bring the following to your attention in relation to the proposed Mega
Incinerator for Wisbech.

I live at number 10 newbridge lane, Wisbech and have done for many years and I have the
following concerns.
My privacy, with the proposed traffic entrance my privacy will be greatly affected, especially
between two barns where l have post and rail fencing, when coming to mine from the railway
track my space will be very visible and I am concerned with my safety and that of my property so I
request if permission gets granted that you place a fence up to protect my privacy and give an
additional layer of safety for myself and property.

Next is the lorry traffic coming to and from this site will make a lot of vibration which will damage
the structural integrity of my property but also make it very unpleasant. Then add the headlights
shinning through the window, especially in winter months shinning right into my yard at all hours.

Then there is the smell from stored waste and the possibility of attracting rats will have a huge
impact on my quality of life.

Lastly the wildlife and impact it will have on the surrounding wildlife,has there been any thought to
wildlife living in this area, I would hazard a guess as to no as there just seems to be no thought of
why to place such a large structure in the build up small town of Wisbech in the first instance.

I strongly urge you to reconsider the proposal of placing such a huge monstrosity in Wisbech, it
does not need to be here and the effect it will have on locals is huge.


